Hro chud. A. W‘luh, ey e 3
Superintendent of Schools, | :
Pawnee Rock, Kansas.

Dear Superintendent Vieleh:

Thank you for your letter of the 20th confirming the date
at the Christian Chureh prier to this time. Thank you, also,
for the other information you have given me. |

Lnt}oipaﬁ ing ﬁitb. pleasure my visit to Pawnee Roek, I an

Very sincerely yowrs,

Director of FPhysical Education,
POAAH ' _ Varsity Basketball Coach.



